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Dear Senator Rod Monroe and Representative Barbara 
Smith Warner,
and members of the Ways & Means Education 
Subcommittee,

Please honor the understanding we have gained from 
research in education--
an understanding that all our efforts to provide success 
in higher education, secondary education, and primary 
education
will be rewarded with greater success when we assign 
new funds and new 
levels of focus on healthy pre-natal care and the birth 
through age 3 programs 
for all children in our state.

Create the process and programs that will reach out to 
every
community throughout Oregon for the very earliest 
childhood
nurturing and care to all newborn residents of our 
Oregon.

Thank you for all of your efforts and concern.

Jim Brunke
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